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On October 22, 2000 I ran my very first Chicago Marathon.  I ran for the American 
Cancer Society, in memory of my late husband, who lost his battle within colon cancer 
a day after his 37th birthday.  He left behind our six month old son. 
 
I continued to run the Chicago Marathon every year after that. I ran for Children’s 
Memorial Hospital over the next few years, and I raised over $10,000.00.  I skipped 
2004 because I was pregnant with my second child. 
 
Six months after my daughter was born, in 2005, while training for the next marathon, 
I was diagnosed with melanoma.  We caught it early.  I ran and finished the Chicago 
Marathon. 
 
In 2006, while training for my 6th Chicago Marathon, the melanoma came back with a 
vengeance. The tumor in my calf was so big, I ran with an ice pack strapped to my leg. I 
was staged at IV.  My prognosis was grim.  While I was trained and ready to run, I 
skipped the marathon and took my first treatment of IL-2.  I don’t know which was 
worse,running the 26.2 or the chemo ? 
 
After years of treatment and surgeries, I enrolled in a trial drug that has kept the 
melanoma at bay as of today.  Cancer patients take one day at a time.  That’s what I have 
been told . 
 
At this time, I would personally like to thank each of you, and every person that 
supports Jack’s Fund.  Today, I am a product of your hard work and devotion to this 
cause.  The research and the trial have paid off.   My gratitude towards Jack & 
Sharon Marston and the entire team is immeasurable. 
 
Something	
  to	
  keep	
  in	
  mind	
  as	
  you	
  are	
  pounding	
  the	
  pavement…	
  

 
               No one said it would be easy;  

                                          they said it would be worth it! 
 

So, congratulations, you have a new member on your team cause I am ready to run!!! 
 

Good luck to each of you, enjoy the run.    

Stacy Kirch-Coup      
Newest Member of Jack’s Team 


